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Important Upcoming Dates 

• October 5th- EBT Payments 
Due 

• October 10th-NO School for 
KUSD 

• October 17th- NO School for 
KUSD 

• October 30th- Cornerstone’s 
Halloween Party  

• October 31st- NO School 
KUSD 

• November 10th- November 
14th- Fall Conferences  

• November 11th- Picture Day at 
Cornerstone  

• November 25th- Cornerstone’s 
Annual Thanksgiving Feast  

• November 27th and November 
28th-CORNERSTONE 
CLOSED, Happy 
Thanksgiving!  

• December 11th- Cornerstone’s 
Christmas Concert and Pizza 

Lunch 

• December 24th, 25th, 26th  
CORNERSTONE CLOSED 

• December 31st-January 1st- 
CORNERSTONE CLOSED  

Fire Prevention Week 

October 5th-October 11th  

• Check smoke detectors 

monthly 

• Replace smoke detectors 

every 10 years 

• Teach your children the 

escape plan 

 

We would like to welcome back 

Ms. Nytija. She has been 

assisting in the afternoons. We 

would like to welcome Ms. Joya 

and Ms. Shiloh to our team. 

They will be assisting in various 

classrooms in the afternoons.  
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Contact Us! 

Alisha   Cheryl 
alishab@csawis.com      cheryln@csawis.com 
 
88 
Ashley  
ashleys@csawis.com  
 

Cold and flu season is upon us 

 

Below are some ways to help your kids 

healthy! 

• Keep your child home if they are 

sick  

• Encourage your child to cover 

coughs and sneezes  

• Stress the importance of not 

sharing food or water bottles 

• Teach and encourage good 

handwashing  

Below are some reasons we would send 

your child home: 

• Fever 

• Severe colds 

• Diarrhea 

• Vomiting 

• Rashes 

• Pink Eye 

Please refer to our policy book for 

additional information regarding our 

sick policy.  

Halloween Party 

 On Thursday October 30th we will 

be having a center wide Halloween 

party! We will have classroom games, 

snacks, and children are encouraged to 

wear their Halloween costume or attire. 

Each classroom will visit other rooms to 

collect candy/goodies. If you send your 

child in their Halloween costume, 

please make sure they have extra 

clothes to change into after the party is 

done.  

 

As a small business, reviews 
from families like yours mean so much. 
They not only help us grow but also help 
other parents feel confident when 
choosing care for their children. If you 
have a moment, we would be so grateful if 
you could share your experience with 
Cornerstone Academy by leaving us a 
review. We are so grateful to have such 
wonderful families as a part of 
Cornerstone!  

 

 
FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK AND 

INSTRAGRAM!  
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